
Hi Northwood School! 
 
I wanted to give a big THANK YOU for continuing to do work while at home! This is the time to 
really show your creativity working from home. Just because we are not physically IN school 
does not mean we can’t have fun as a school community! Having said that, let’s have a 
DIGITAL SPIRIT WEEK! Starting Monday, March 30th, there will be a different daily activity to 
participate in. Each day, when you are done with your video or picture, please send it to Mr. 
Alford (​aalford@northwoodschoolnh.org​). Make sure your parents have given permission to 
make and send any videos.  We will  post items on our website and other social media 
platforms. There is a list of essential businesses in Northwood below so you know which 
essential workers you can celebrate and thank. Don’t forget to have fun doing this and know we 
miss you all dearly at school! 
 
Mr. Alford  

 

Northwood School Digital Spirit Week! 

Monday 
March 30th 

Tuesday 
March 31st 

Wednesday 
April 1st 

Thursday 
April 2nd 

Friday 
April 3rd 

What do you miss about 
Northwood School? 

 
Video, picture, or 
Google document 

Best video or picture 
showing school 

spirit 

Create a video or 
picture showing 
appreciation for 
Northwood’s essential 
workers 

Using home materials 
only: What grade level 
is able to create the 
best method/invention 
to disinfect surfaces? 
 

Video or picture  

Best trash can trick 
shot. 
 

Video or picture 

 
Wednesday, April 1st-Northwood essential workers:​ Northwood School, Hannaford, Post 
Office, Northeast Credit Union, Police Department, Fire Department, Cooper Hill, Umami, 
Northwood House of Pizza, Johnson’s. I’m sure there are more that I’m forgetting, if you think of 
one not listed, please feel free to do something for them! 

mailto:aalford@northwoodschoolnh.org

